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option to bring up concerns regarding the allocations or 
move forward to prepare for next fiscal year.  

Committee member Buchsbaum expressed her concerns 
about the memo which is attached to the budget and asked 
what the 1.4% is 
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Committee Member Buchbaum suggested that the 
committee make a recommendation that the budget do 
more prioritizing to increase enrollment. So, in the long 
term the District could get out of this kind of hold harmless 
lockdown. She asked if any of the transfers could be 
postpone or not made. To focus on student services, classes 
ability to maximize enrollment.  

Committee Member Fuchs asked what does a budget that 
prioritizes increasing enrollment look like. She stated how 
she struggles with this question because of evidence that 
having more classes bring in more students. She asked What 
approach would be taken, and she suggested that this may 
be a conversation that the Budget committee has with the 
enrollment committee.  She continued to explain that in 
past efforts to increase enrollment by adding sections were 
limited because the background work wasn’t done to 
determine which classes to add. She agrees that the District 
needs to get to a place where when Hold Harmless goes 
away that our funding will balance out.  

Committee Member Atwood agreed with Committee 
Member Fuchs to have a joint meeting with the enrollment 
committee moving forward. She explained that last 
semester many students were on waiting lists that were 
limited to 10. One way to get data is to expand the waiting 
lists and then add sections. She explained that by planning 
by using flexibility, you meet the demand that you have. She 
expressed her disappointment that in Fall 2023 we turned 
away students because our waiting list is capped to 10.  

Committee member Kwiecien asked AVC Ahmed if the 
whole purpose of this money is set aside for the upcoming 
negotiations and settlement for raises. 
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Committee member Reyes wanted to bring the committee 
back to Committee member Atwood’s suggestion. Does his 
committee want to make a statement about this money. 

Committee member Salazar-Colon expressed her concerns 
about how this is difficult for her when there is monies on 
the table for negotiations over wages and the committee is 
having this discussion about these funds and negotiations 
have not been finalized. She stated that SEIU 1021 had to 
file a UAP and may need to strike. 

Committee member Kwiecien agreed with Committee 
member Salazar-Colon that the funds are allocated to 
various areas. He stated that the committee needed to 
keep in mind that this isn’t free money we are taking it out 
of other accounts in anticipation of expenditures.  

AVC Ahmed explained that the Board mentioned to take 
the money and put it into an unallocated account. It may 
be used for salaries or may be used for something else. He 
stated that it really depends how the Board wants to move 
forward with this allocation. 

Committee member Jogi suggested how to move forward 
if the committee would like to suggest a recommendation 
to the budget.  


